



The Chapel is offering a Bible Study Course.  


“Mark’s Light on Salvation History”


The study will be facilitated by Rev. Tom Bruttell 
and Archdeacon Faye Somers. The group will 
meet in the Harman Building at 9:15 on Sunday 
mornings.  Bibles will be made available or bring 
your own personal favorite.


Mark you calendars also for October 15th and 
October 22nd. November dates will be announced 
later.


For questions:  Faye4somers@gmail.com



